
 

SRP-General Use 

SRP GOLF ASSOCIATION (SPRING TOURNAMENT) 

Tom Copeland Memorial Tournament 
Ken McDonald Golf Course   

800 E Divot Dr, Tempe, AZ  85283 

Saturday March 18, 2023 

Payments must be in by EOD 

 Monday March 13, 2023  

All players must notify paul.thompson@srpnet.com who’s playing in your group 

Fees: $81 per player (includes green fees, cart, flight and skill prizes – range balls not included) 
  This is a CLOSED tournament, no non-SRP guests allowed. SRP employees, Retirees, or 

SRPGA members only. 

Carts:    Included in sign-up fee 

Skins:  Optional. Include additional $5 per skins game (gross/net) with entry fee. If not specified, gross 
skins will be assumed. No entry on day of tournament will be accepted. 

Attire: Proper golf attire required. Soft spikes or sneakers required. 

Format: Individual Stroke Play by flight. Tee times start at 7:57AM please arrive no later than 30 mins 
before tee time. Please allow enough time prior to your tee time to check-in, practice, etc. 

Tees: 1st Flight – Blue - 6743 - Other Men – White – 6316 yds:   All Women – Red – 5782 yds 

Directors: Paul Thompson – 602-236-8930 
 Mark Gagen – 602-332-5666 (M) 
Course Contact: Andy Osburn – andrewosburnpga@gmail.com Website: Ken McDonald 
Driving Range: Available 

 
Payment Players: Ken McDonald 

Reminder – Verify players in your group 
prior to registering 

Reminder: 

ALL participants must notify Paul 
Thompson at paul.thompson@srpnet.com  

of their intent to play. Please confirm your 
playing group and your intended method 
of payment. 

 Check 
Enclosed 

Zelle 
AFCU 

Transfer 
    
    
    
    

 

Payment Options: 

Checks (NO CASH) 

Make checks payable to “SRPGA” 

Mail to: 

SRPGA  

500 S Mill Ave 

PO Box 392 

Tempe, AZ 85280 

(include detail of what tournament 
and for who the check is making 
payment for) 

Zelle 

paysrpga@gmail.com 

to electronically transfer funds 

into the SRPGA checking 

Account. Please provide details 

for the amount being transferred. 

 

This email address should be 

found as SRP GOLF ASSOCIATION 
within Zelle 

AFCU Teller Deposit/Transfer 

Deposits/Transfers into the SRPGA 
checking Account can be made at 

an AFCU Branch. Please have 
Teller deposit funds into the SRPGA 

Checking Account. 

Ensure a memo of who is making 
the deposit is documented by the 

Teller. 

Email paul.thompson@srpnet.com 
with picture of deposit details. 

 
Additional copies of this flyer are available on the internet at http://www.srpgolf.com 


